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I have drafted the attached bill to put the rebasing of special plates for disabled
veterans on the same schedule as the rebasing of most other special plates, rather than
creating a seven−year design interval for these plates that starts from a date other
than July 1, 2000.  While this means that these special plates must be redesigned for
issuance after July 1, 2007, even if, as a result of enactment of the bill, a new design
is formulated in 2005, thereafter these plates will be on a uniform schedule with other
plates required to be redesigned.
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